
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                             

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                                           13th September 2019 

 

I can’t believe that week two of the new academic year is over already, and what a busy week it has been!  It has 
been lovely to see how well all our Foundation Stage children have settled in now that they are staying all day. 

A really big thank you to everyone who attended our welcome sessions with the class teachers this week.  I hope 
you found them and our booklet useful to make sure you have all the information you require at the start of term.  
If you were unable to make the meeting your child will have brought home the booklet that was given out.  The 
leaflet will let you know when homework will be sent home and when P.E lessons are taking place.  Please make 
sure you are aware of these days so homework can be completed and children have the correct clothing for sports. 
If you need a new welcome booklet please see the office.  

 
On Monday this week, years 3 and 4 started their swimming lessons - it was lovely to see them all trying their best 

and having lots of fun. On Tuesday this week the years 6s who had participated in last terms sailing had the 

opportunity to sail at Seaview Yacht Club in the Commodore’s Seaview Schools Sailing Challenge Cup event. Mrs 

Powell said that they all helmed for a race, and thoroughly enjoyed themselves!  

Also on Tuesday, Malta and Maldives class were visited by staff from the Brading Roman Villa.  It was a shame that 
Maldives workshop was unable to take place at Brading Roman Villa as originally planned, but it was still a lot of fun 
for all the children doing a “Toys in the Past” workshop here at school. 

After school clubs start on Monday next week, texts have already been sent out for those that have a space. There 
are still some spaces left but they will be allocated on a first come first served basis, if any late applications are 
handed in on Monday we will send you a text to confirm if your child has been allocated a space.  

 
We will be having our first session of “Families Learning & Living Together!” on Tuesday at 9am, if you are interested 
but have not yet returned your registration form please see Mrs Willshire in the office on Monday morning. 

On Wednesday next week it is the Brading Horticultural Show and the children have been working really hard on 

their entries.  We will be taking the children over to the town hall to see their work and all the other entries, but can 

only take them if you have returned the ev3 annual trip consent forms, if you have not returned the paperwork yet 

please do so on Monday morning so that your child does not miss out. 

Also on Wednesday there will be a Friends of Brading meeting from 9.30 at the auctioneer tea rooms in Brading for 
a coffee and a chat. Please feel free to come along, it would be great to see some new faces there! 
 
Have a lovely weekend and remember my door is always open.  

 
Mrs Gilbert  

OUR ‘STARS OF THE 

WEEK’ ARE: 

 Mason 
 Nevaeh 
 Taylor 
 Archie 
 Ben P 
 Sky 
 Joey 
 James B 

 

 

Birthday: 
 Summer-

Leigh 

Attendance 03/09/19 – 06/09/19 
Class Attendance Lates 

Whole school attendance 

 for the week: 97.7%  

against our target of 97%. 

 

Zig Zag 98.9% 0 

Maldives 100% 0 

New Zealand 91.7% 0 

Malta 100% 1 
Galapagos 98.2% 0 
Iceland 96.7% 0 
Hawaii 91.7% 0 

 



 
 

  

SCHOOL LUNCH 
MENU 

Monday  
16/09/19 

Tuesday  
17/09/19 

Wednesday 
18/09/19 

Thursday  
19/09/19 

Friday  
20/09/19 

Main Spaghetti 
Bolognese 

Cottage Pie and 
Gravy 

Roast Chicken Chicken Pasta Fish Fingers 

Vegetarian Soya Bolognese Shepherdess Pie 
and Gravy 

Vegetarian 
Wellington 

Five Bean Chilli 
and Rice 

Cheese and 
Onion Quiche 

Served with Peas 
Carrots 

Sweetcorn 
Broccoli 

Roast Potatoes 
Seasonal Veg 

Roasted Mixed 
Vegetables 

Baked Beans 
Peas 

Dessert Pear Crumble 
with Custard 

Rice Pudding with 
Mixed Berries 

Apple, Cheese 
and Biscuits 

Yoghurt and Fruit Chocolate and 
Mandarin Sponge 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
Sept 16th  Years 3&4 swimming lessons 
 After school clubs 3pm to 4pm: Tag Rugby; jewelry making; playground games; Lego. 

Sept 17th  Families Learning & Living Together session 09:00 to 11:30 
Sept 18th  Brading Horticultural show 
Sept 19th  Malta class visiting Newport Roman Villa 
Sept 16th  Lego, Jewelry making, tag rugby and playground games clubs start 3-4pm 
Sept 19th                      Art club starts 3-4pm 
Oct 15th                        New Zealand Class visiting the Fire station 
Oct 21st  – Nov 1st  October half term 
Nov 15th   School photos 
Dec 23rd  Development day – school closed to pupils 
Dec 24th – Jan 3rd   Christmas Holidays 
Feb 17th – 21st  February half term 
Apr 6th – 17th   Easter Holidays 
May 8th  Bank Holiday  
May 25th – 29th  May half term 
Jul 22nd  Development day – school closed to pupils 
Jul 23rd Development day – school closed to pupils 
Jul 24th  Development day – school closed to pupils 

 
 
    
 

 

If you are interested in joining, please 
see our Family Liaison Officer Mrs 
Willshire for a form to complete.  Please 
keep in mind that spaces are limited. 



 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 

 
 


